
Bulletin No. 1020 

Friday  16th September 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
  
Our second week back in school has seen pupils settling in to their new classrooms & routines 
beautifully. I have been extremely proud of all our children; they have returned to a new year full 
of positivity and determination to do their very best.  I would also like to warmly welcome new 
families who have joined us in September, it is always a pleasure to get to know you all  and I 
hope your first couple of weeks have run smoothly. 
 
Thank you to The Friends of Lady Lane for holding the first New to You uniform sale this 
morning, we raised over £800 for the school which is just incredible.  Not only is this a great 
way to raise important funds for school, it is an important way to contribute to living a more 
sustainable life.  Thank you to everyone who donated used uniform, we are extremely grateful. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has now completed the form to give consent for children to take 
part in off-site visits, such as nature walks & fixtures. If you have not yet had the chance to do 
this, please could you do so as teachers will be planning activities for the next half term. This 
week you should have received an email or seen on Class Dojo another request for consent, this 
time for the use of images on our social media platforms and/or Class Dojo. Please do complete 
the short form at your earliest convenience so we know whether or not we can use images of 
your child.  Please note that The Bulletin is also published on our website, so available for public 
viewing. Should you need any of the links to the consent forms again, please contact Mrs 
Arnold on Class Dojo. 
 
A polite reminder that following the announcement of the plans for the State funeral for our 
late Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II, please be advised that school & nursery will be closed on 
Monday 19th September as a mark of respect. We will be open as usual from Tuesday 20th 
September. 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Tuesday 20th – Friday 23rd September 2022 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Closed 

 
Sausages, 

Gravy, Mashed 
Potatoes  

& 
Carrot/Swede 

 
Chicken & Leek 

Pie 
 

Diced Potatoes, 
Mixed Vegetables 

 
Spaghetti 

Bolognaise 

 
Baked Potatoes 

 
Cheese/Beans 

 
Sponge & 
Custard  

 
Rice Pudding 

 
Mousse 

 
Cookies 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Thank you to The Friends of Lady 

Lane for the beautiful wreath 

delivered to school this week.  

A fitting tribute for our late Majesty,  

Queen Elizabeth II.   

Thank you to all our parents  who came 

along to The Friends of Lady Lane New 

to You Uniform Sale this morning, we 

raised over £800 of funds for school. 

Autumn 2022 Fees 
 

         If you have not already done so, please can  
  you settle your Autumn Term Fees. 

                                       Thank you 
                                                       Mrs Wright 








